St. Paul’s Lutheran Preschool
574-546-2848
stpaulsbremen.church

ENDURE

Let us run with endurance the race that is set
before us, looking to Jesus, the founder and
perfecter of our faith...

Hebrews 12:1-2

Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Christie Wonnacott- Director
Mrs. Kelly Thornton - Teacher

Snacks: We provide a snack during the
morning, but we would appreciate your
assistance to keep our costs down.
Please feel free to sign up on the bulletin
board between the classrooms, or just bring
something for our cupboard or refrigerator.

Show and Tell: Show and Tell is a way for
children to develop verbal and social skills. The
children in the Beginner class will have this
twice a month and they will be asked to bring
specific things. Watch the monthly calendar for
details.

The Me Bag: The children in the PreK class
will bring the Me Bag home once during the
year ( we choose one child a week). The
child may fill the bag with several pictures or
things that tell about him or her. A note will
accompany the bag.

NO PRESCHOOL November 25-29 for
Thanksgiving Break.

Dress for the weather: When it’s dry and not too
cold we still like to go outside for a few minutes of
play. Please make sure your child has a coat or hoodie
to wear, along with appropriate shoes. If they wear
boots, they need to bring shoes to wear inside.
Snowpants, etc. are not necessary - we’ll give
advance notice if we plan to play in the snow.
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Weather Closings/Delays: WNDU-TV and

WSBT-TV give information about changes in
school schedules. It will also be posted on
Facebook._n the event of a 2-hour delay,
Preschool beqgins at 10:00 am and dismisses
at 11:30 am; extended care will be available.

ik SQUP: Fri ov, 15th
To celebrate Thanksgiving we'll be
making "Stone Soup” with the
children. The Beginner students are
welcome to join us!
(all students arrive at their normal
time)
We ask each student to bring one
vegetable to cut (we use safety
knives) and add to our soup. They
may also bring in a can of vegetables
or a small bag of frozen vegetables.
Families may join us at 11:00 am to
enjoy our soup. This is a fun
tradition here at St. Paul's that's

more than 30 years old!
Watch for more information to come.



PTL Meeting: The Parent-Teacher League
will meet on Tuesday, Nov. 12th at 6:00
pm. All parents are invited to attend and
get involved in the planning of events and
activities for the students.

Book Orders: The Scholastic Book Club
flier will be sent home soon. Please note you
can only order books online. When you go to
the website, click on “Connect to Teacher”
and use code WD468 so that we will receive
bonus points to use for our classrooms. The
due date is Nov. 27th.

Backpacks: Please take time to remove and
look at your child’s work and important
notices! Check your email & texts for invoices
and announcements. Please put payments, etc.
in the main compartment of the backpack, not in

a side pocket.

Picture Retakes are Friday. Nov. 8th!
If you’re not happy with your child’s

school picture please send the entire
package back with your child.

Thanksgiving Worship: Please join us
for worship on Wednesday, Nov. 27th at

7:00 pm as we give thanks to God for His
abundant blessings.

COMING UP NEXT MONTH:

Children’s Christmas Service:
Wednesday, Dec. 18th at 7:00 pm.

All Preschoolers are encouraged to participate
in songs and fingerplays with our K-8 students

as we celebrate our Savior’s birth!

NO SCHOOL Dec. 23rd through Jan. 3rd for
Christmas break. Preschool resumes Jan. 6th.



